
MEMORANDUM

TO: ALL MEMBERS OF THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

FROM: Representative Dan Frankel

SUBJECT: Co-Sponsor Resolution- Designating the week of April 2nd -6th as Graduate and

Professional Student Appreciation Week in the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

Tomorrow, I will introduce a resolution designating this week, April2-6, as Graduate and
Professional Student Appreciation Week in the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. I hope you will join
me in recognizing the Commonwealth's next generation of young professionals.

Every year, the National Association of Graduate and Professional Students (NAGPS) designates one
week as Graduate and Profession Student Appreciation Week. It is a week- long celebration for
young professional as they begin their careers. I believe it is important to honor these distinguished
students who have pursued advanced degree and will soon make great contributions that will benefit
all Pennsylvanians.

If you would like to join me in recognizing the hard work of our graduate and professional students,
please contact Camie Goodyear in my offtce as soon as possible via e-mail (cgoodyear@pahouse.net)
orphone (705-7019).


